
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Newsletter  
Bexton Primary School and Nursery 

www.bexton.cheshire.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs. E. Armstrong 

 

Friday 15th November 2024 

Upcoming dates for your diary… 

• Tuesday 19th November: 
FOBS Christmas Extravaganza 
Meeting 

• Thursday 28th November:  
FOBs Christmas Wreath Making 
7:30pm  

• Friday 29th November: 
Reception Stay and Play 2:30pm 

• Friday 29th November: 
Second hand nativity costume sale 

• Saturday 30th November: 
Knutsford Christmas Light Switch 
on Yr4,5&6 3-5pm 

• Wednesday 4th December:  
Children’s Christmas Lunch 

• Wednesday 4th December: 

Christmas Lights Extravaganza      

5-7pm 

• Thursday 5th December: 

Year 1 walk to Knutsford Methodist 

Church 

• Friday 6th December: 

Year 4 Anglo Saxon Day 

• Monday 9th December: 

Infant Nativity Dress Rehearsal 

• Tuesday 10th December: 

Infant Nativity, younger children 
welcome (10am) 

• Wednesday 11th December: 
Nursery Christmas Singalong 
(9:30am) 

• Wednesday 11th December: 
Infant Nativity (2pm) No babies or 
Pre-school children. 

• Wednesday 18th December: 
KS2 Christmas concert-
1:30pm/6:00pm @ St John’s 

• Friday 20th December: 
Break up for Christmas 
 
END of Term Holiday 
 

• Monday 6th January 2025: 

INSET DAY 

• Tuesday 7th January: 

Children return to school 

• Friday 24th January 

FOBS Cinema Night 

 This week’s important information! 

 

Remembrance Day 

We would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to              
Mr. Fulton for his kind offer to play The Last Post during 
our Remembrance two-minute silence on Monday. It was 
an emotional and poignant moment and having a live 
performance truly made it all the more special.  

 

Lost Property 

A reminder that lost property must be collected soon. After Friday 22nd November all 
unclaimed items will be donated to charity. Please take a moment to check for any 
belongings your child may have misplaced. Lost Property is located just outside the 
school office. 

 

Second Hand Nativity Costume Sale 

We are kindly asking for donations of used or outgrown nativity costumes for our 
upcoming second-hand sale, taking place on Friday 29th November. If you have any 
costumes that are no longer needed, we would greatly appreciate your contribution. 
You can send your donations anytime from now onwards. All proceeds will go 
towards FOBS. Thank you for your ongoing support! 

 

Space 4 Autism 

Space 4 Autism are holding a drop in/coffee morning at Knutsford Academy on 
Wednesday 27th November at 8:30 – 12pm. Anyone is welcome and their child does 
not have to attend the Academy or have to have a diagnosis. 

 

Asda Cash pot for Schools 

Why not make your grocery shop go that bit further by donating to Bexton Primary? 
Asda’s new campaign, Cash pot for Schools, is inviting customers to join in with 
fundraising for their local primary school by shopping at the supermarket either 
instore or online. All you need to do is download the Asda Rewards app, opt-in, 
choose Bexton Primary School – our membership number is 110364, then shop 
and scan your app at checkout. Asda will donate 0.5% of your spend to us. Happy 
shopping! 

 

 

http://www.bexton.cheshire.sch.uk/
http://www.asda.com/cashpotforschools
https://groceries.asda.com/event/asda-rewards


Year 6 Blists Hill 

To coincide with their topic on the Victorians, Year 6 enjoyed a visit to Blists Hill. The children had a great time exploring the 
different shops such as the grocers and the pharmacy, with their favourites being the chip shop and the sweet shop. They also 
experienced what it was like to attend school at this time, wearing old fashioned clothes. 

 

 

  

  

 

 

Musician of the month 

November's musician of the month is Ethel Smyth. The children have learned about her in assembly and enjoyed listening to 
her music. Attached is the home information sheet so that you can enjoy her music together too. 

Gardening Club 

Congratulations to last year’s Gardening club! This is a certificate of achievement in 
recognition for their entry into the School Gardens and Containers at the RHS Flower 
Show at Tatton Park 2024. Well done! 

Year 1 D&T 

Year 1 enjoyed exploring lots of different fruits and vegetables during their D.T. Day. 
They designed their dream smoothie flavour and had the chance to prepare and make 
their very own smoothie! 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Anti-Bullying Week 

This week, Bexton have been celebrating Anti-bullying Week. The children took 
part in a whole-school assembly and used their Jigsaw lessons to learn more 
about anti-bullying. Children across the school have taken part in a range of 
activities such as designing posters and writing acrostic poems about respect.  

 


